
 

3’S NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 2022 

Dear Parents: 

This month we will focus on the letters J, K, and L. Letter bags are on Fridays (small 

bag with something that starts with our letter of the week). We do show & tell on 

Fridays with no letter. We will be doing some Thanksgiving lessons and crafts 

throughout the month. We will also be reading the book Brown Bear Brown Bear and 

focusing on colors. 

 

We are doing our annual Macaroni and Cheese Drive to help aid families in need 

around Thanksgiving. We will be collecting boxes of Macaroni and Cheese through 

Thanksgiving. Please donate if you can! 

 

Reminders: 

• Snack fee is $2.50 and due every month if you haven’t already paid 

• Clock your child in every morning at drop-off and clock them out at pick-up 

• Pajama and movie day will be Wednesday Nov. 23rd! 

****AALC is closed Thursday November 24th and Friday 
November 25th for Thanksgiving**** 

 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Bria  

Ms. Faith 


